
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 3:27 PM 
Subject: President's Message - June 15, 2012  
 

Members: 
 
REMINDER:  We want your feedback on the Union’s Strategic Plan! 
 
As reported last week, we unveiled our draft Strategic Plan (attached) at the June 6 
membership meeting.  We are asking each of you to provide your input on the strategic 
initiatives and key strategies to assist the Executive Board in preparing our draft action plan 
(tactics). 
 
We have extended the deadline until the end of business Tuesday, June 19.  Please forward 
your comments to the email address below.   

 
Email your comments to:  eaofficers@gmail.com 

 
Have a safe and enjoyable weekend—stay cool! 
 
   

 
 

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-265-2607 x2821 
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